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August 20, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! We are very excited to welcome our students and staff back! Please be aware 
of the following information regarding timetables and significant dates. Also check the school’s website and 
Facebook/Instagram pages regularly. 
 

Date Event Information 
August 20. 2021 Student Timetables Available Student timetables will be available for viewing on 

PowerSchool. Students/Parents need to login to 
PowerSchool to view them. 

August 23, 2021 School/Office Opens This is the first day the school/office will be open. 
August 23, 2021 and 
August 24, 2021 

Picture Day Students will be asked to sign-up for an 
appointment slot.  

August 31, 2021 Grade 10 Welcome Day This is the first day of school for Grade 10 students. 
Only Grade 10 students attend on this day.  

September 1, 2021 Grade 11 and 12 Students First 
Day 

All students attend school on this day. This will be 
the first day of classes for Grade 11 and 12 
students. 

September 7, 2021 Make-Up Picture Day Students who were not able to have their picture 
taken on August 23 or 24 will need to have their 
picture done on this day. 

 
ID Card/Bus Passes 
ALL students (both in person and online) will need to have their school picture taken for their school ID and the 
yearbook. Our school’s Picture Days will be held on August 23 and 24 (8:00 am - 4:00 pm). Students are required to SIGN 
UP for a time slot using this link: https://lifetouch.as.me/NDHS. Please sign up as soon as possible! If you are not able to 
attend on one of these designated days, Make-Up Picture Day will be on September 7.  
 
Students who require a Bus Pass to ride the City Transit will be able to pick them up in the office. 
 
Lockers will be provided by students’ TAG teacher on the first day of classes. 
 
Timetable Changes 
We have implemented a new timetable change process this year. This link 
(https://www.stjosephhigh.ca/students/timetable-change-process) takes you to our website that explains in detail the 
process and the required form to start the process of asking for a timetable change. 
 
Our counsellors will begin working on timetable changes this week. Forms will be returned to parent and student 
sharing the status of the request via email.  We ask that students only submit one request and be patient while waiting 
for a reply. 
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Student timetables are available for viewing on PowerSchool. No printed timetables will be provided to students 
 
Student Parking 
If your child would like to purchase a parking pass for $20 for the year, they must first complete the Student Parking 
Application Form using the link https://www.stjosephhigh.ca/students/student-parking-information. Once the form is 
completed, students can come to the office to purchase their pass after having their picture taken and received their 
student ID. 
 
Save the date…our Meet The Staff Night will be on Wednesday, September 8 at 6:30 in our school gymnasium.  During 
this presentation, we will go over some basic school procedures followed by an opportunity for parents and students to 
meet their teachers in their classrooms and tour the school.   
 
Blessings,  
 
School Administration Team 

Principal - Graeme Daniel Vice-Principal – Chris Andrew Vice-Principal - Teresa Borchers 
graeme.daniel@rdcrs.ca  chris.andrew@rdcrs.ca  teresa.borchers@rdcrs.ca  
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